
 

Dear Editor,  

 

This is a survey study performed by sending questionnaires to the transplant center directors in 

Turkey. We sent the questionnarires by e-mail. The results were collected anonymously by the 

surveymonkey program and inclusion was based on the preference of the individual. The participants 

were informed about the survey content with a short introductory e-mail prior and no consent was 

necessary as it is a voluntary participation.  

 

Thank you.  

Kind Regards,  

Sanem Güler Cimen, MD, MSc 

Associate Professor of Surgery 

Saglık Bilimleri Üniversitesi  

Ankara, Turkey 

s.cimen@dal.ca 

sanem.cimen@sbu.edu.tr 

cell phone: +905055251473 
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